
                                                                      
 

Colleen Dolan-Greene 

Colleen has served on the Board of Trustees since 2012. She has led many committees 
and has served on the boards for The Thome Rivertown Neighborhood in Detroit and 
for Huron Valley PACE (Program of All-Inclusive Care for the Elderly), as well as the 
UMRC & Porter Hills Foundation.  

Colleen has over forty years’ experience in human resources management and 
organizational development. She has a Master’s Degree from the Lyndon B. Johnson 
School of Public Affairs at the University of Texas at Austin, with an internship at 
Oakland University, where she was later named Labor Relations and Equal 
Opportunity Manager. She also served with University of Detroit and spent fourteen 
years at the University of Michigan, as Assistant Vice President for Academic Affairs, 
responsible for human resources across all three campuses. In addition, she served as 
Senior Vice President of Human Resources at R.L. Polk & Co. and for Gale Group.  

Community service has been a passion for Colleen, and she has been board chair for 
Huron Valley Girl Scout Council, Big Brothers Big Sisters Metropolitan Detroit, and her 
church. She has also served on the board of International Institute. Colleen served on 
the Advisory Board for the Village of Bethany Manor, Presbyterian Villages of Michigan 
(PVM). She is also very active in the Rotary Club of Detroit and has served as 
Foundation Board Vice President and on various committees.  
 
Why I serve as a Brio Living Services Board Member? “Ten years ago, when I was asked 
to join the UMRC Board, it was with a selfish hope to ensure Detroit would have a 
continuum of care senior living community with middle-income options, knowing first-
hand the need for affordable senior living in Detroit. While serving on the board, it has 
been my pleasure to see so many services provided to older adults across the State of 
Michigan, especially The Thome Rivertown Neighborhood in Detroit, which provides 
affordable independent and assisted living and an onsite PACE program.”  
 


